
7. NEW VITRIFIED FORTS.
Specimens of vitrified stone have lately been received from two sites in western.

Ross, a district in which vitrified forts had not previously been known. The first
is from Dun Lagaidh, on the south shore of Loch Broom, at the narrows above
Ullapool. Mrs Gibb, who found the vitrified matter, reports that it came from
the remains of a fort of oblong shape which adjoins the ruins of the broch. The
second is from An Dun, on the neck of a little promontory projecting into Gair
Loch just south of Gairloch Village. Mr C. A. Gordon reports that the fort is
extremely dilapidated and that the remains are almost wholly grassed over.
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